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24 August 2020 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 093 of 2020 - Filming in the Grand 

Harbour and from Pembroke – Arcadia 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 093 of 2020. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the dates 

and locations of the filming have been amended accordingly: 

 

From Pembroke on Friday 4th September 2020, Saturday 5th September 2020 and on 

Tuesday 8th September 2020 between 0600 hours and 2000 hours on each day. 

 

From Id-Dahla tal-Kalkara on Tuesday 15th September 2020 between 0600 hours to 

2000 hours. 

 

From Barriera Wharf on Saturday 12th September 2020 and Sunday 13th September 

2020 between 0600 hours to 2000 hours on both days. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No. 093 of 2020 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No. 093 of 2020 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177, 2538 

 

 

 


